
 

 

 

 

We are a small and friendly school focused on achievement within our 

RICH School Values. You’re invited to see for yourself.  

Tuesday 23rd May:  

          8am Running Club for parents, students & teachers! 

         8.15am Breakfast Club in the School Kitchen 

Wednesday 24th May:  

 National Simultaneous Storytime is an annual campaign that 
aims to encourage more young Australians to read and enjoy 
books. Every year a picture book, written and illustrated by an Australian author and 

illustrator is read simultaneously in libraries, schools, pre-schools, childcare centers, 
family homes, bookshops and many other places around the country. 

 

Thursday 25th May: 

8am Running Club for parents, students and teachers.  

8.15am Breakfast Club in the School Kitchen–everyone welcome! 

           9.00am Celebrating National Families Week – various activities for    
parents and pre-school children – run by Family Life in the MPR. 

        2:45pm ASSEMBLY – presentation of awards and a performance 

by the School Band. 

 

 

 

                   

Friday 26th May:  8am – Lions Club Sausage Sizzle for parents and 

children. 
 

Open Morning Parents, grandparents, visitors, and community members 

are invited to visit the classrooms from 9-11am. 

Winter Theme Day – Grade Prep One + Two 

                11.30am- Prep Information and Tour   
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                               CALEN DAR      

   

    Education Week 22 nd  ¦ 26 th  May  

      Book Fair between Friday 19th & Thursday 25th MAY   
Friday 19th May - Walk to School Day 
Monday 22nd May -       School Council Meeting 6pm 

  Saturday 27th May -       Tootgarook Community Market 3H + 3WB rostered 
  Friday 9th June - Report Writing  Day (students NOT required at school) 

  Monday 12th June - QueenΩs Birthday Public Holiday 
 

Tomorrow is Walk Safely to School Day – Miss McGhee and Mrs Read will meet any 
children and parents – (it is recommended that parents of children in Grade 2 and 

under walk with their child as additional adult supervision) who wish to walk to school 
as a group at the Trueman’s Rd playground @ 8:15am  - on arrival at school Breakfast 

Club will serve breakfast to participates.  

 

 

Tiqbiz has now changed to Flexibuzz. 
Just search the App Store or Play Store 
to download for notifications from 
school. Brochure with further 

information will be sent out next week. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOS HAVE ARRIVED AND WILL BE DISTRIBUTED TO 
STUDENTS TOMORROW (FRIDAY) ς Special Photos of School Band and 

State School Spectacular are available to view from the school office but 
MUST be ordered online. Grade 6 Graduation photo, School Captains and 

House Captain photos will be taken on Friday July 28th   

                            ATTENTION PARENT S OF CHILDREN GOING ON 

SKI CAMP  

    Al diôs A nnual Sale of Ski Gear  

Starts This Saturday.  

http://www.tootps.vic.edu.au/
mailto:tootgarook.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au


 

Student of the Week  
Students will be presented with certificates at ƴŜȄǘ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ ŀŦǘŜǊƴƻƻƴΩǎ assembly. 

 

Prep P ς Mrs Perkin ς Oscar Connelly ς for his persistence with his colouring and writing skills. Oscar you have 
made terrific progress. Keep up the fantastic work!  

 Prep S ς Mrs Read ς  

1A ς Miss Arnold ς Kira Hammond - For achieving her reading goal of 75 nights of reading. Kira has been 
reading every night and is a happy member within our classroom. 

1P ς Miss Perkins ς  Ellie McIntosh - For coming into the classroom each morning this week with a happy, 
smiling face. Keep up the great work Ellie! 

2B ς Miss Boyd ς Matilda Sambrook ς for being a superstar during Maths and Art. Keep up the good work 
Matilda.  

 2L -  Ms Gibson ς  Swae Quarrell ς Swae has out a lot of effort into her homework and has been working very 
hard in all literacy activities. Excellent work Swae ς keep up this amazing work.  

3H ς Mrs Houston ς   

3WB ς Ms Walton & Mrs Bos ς Layla White ς for having a fantastic attitude to her learning ς Well Done Layla! 

4H -  Ms Hone -  Rhiannan Fraser - For always demonstrating one of our Bounce Back values; 'Friendliness', not 
just to your teacher and friends but also to visitors at our school. Last week a visiting teacher told us how you 
made her feel welcome by greeting her and introducing yourself when she arrived. Well done Rhiannan! 

  4P ς Miss Pittard - Tiahna Wyhoon - For acting with honesty inside and outside the classroom. Thankyou for 
coming to school everyday with a bright and positive attitude! You take on new learning challenges and take 
pride in your work. Congratulations Tiahna! Keep up the great work!  

5/6H ς Miss Munn ς Josh Sterling ς for his incredible efforts during Integrated. His natural phenomenon 
presentation was well researched and he works well with any class member. Keep up the great work Josh!  

5/6 K ς Mr Kitchin ς Jack Sterling ς 3rd Place at District Cross Country! Well done you superstar! Good luck at 
Division.  

5/6M ς Miss McGhee ς  

Art / Craft ς Miss Davey ς  Willow Steadman ς Prep R ς congratulations Willow on your Kandinsky inspired 
tree. I love the way you have combined colours. Your cutting skills continue to progress which has contributed to 
the success of your beautiful artwork! Well Done! 

Music - Mrs Young ς Jabriel Llewellyn ς 5/6M ς you have begun drum lessons this year and your sense for 
rhythm and your beat control has earned you a place in band as percussion player. Well done Jabriel and 
welcome into the band! 

P.E. ς Mrs Burns ς Riley Heylbut ς Thanks for doing a fantastic job of leading us to the District Cross Country. 
YouΩre a good listener and leader who ran well in your event.  

Indonesian- Mrs Clements ς Taya Seath ς 5/6K ς for showing great improvement in Indonesian and bening 
extremely helpful and co-operative.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Lunch For Everyone             on Wednesday 24th May will be Toasted Cheese 
or Ham & Cheese sandwich ς order forms are sent home each Thursday 

and need to be returned together with $2 by the following Monday.  

   

WE’RE TAKING IT IN OUR STRIDE ON FRIDAY 19 MAY 2017 
 

Well it’s that time of year again when our school seriously starts talking about walking! 
Walk Safely to School Day asks that we all consider our transport habits and try to 
incorporate morewalking as part of a healthy, active way to get around. And although 
walking all the way to school isn’t realistic for many of us, it’s quite easy to figure out how 
you can build a walk into your family’s daily routine. 
You can teach your child the healthy habit of walking more by: 

- Walking with them the whole way to school 

- If they get the bus or train, walk past your usual stop and get on at the next stop 

- If you have to drive, park the car a few blocks away from the school and walk the rest of 

the way. 
Regular exercise like walking with your child not only helps them (and you!) beat chronic 
problems like obesity, heart disease, behavioural and mental health issues and diabetes. 
It also gives you a great 
opportunity to teach your child safe ways to behave around roads and traffic. 

Remember, Active Kids are Healthy Kids so get planning your own Walk Safely to School Day journey for 
Friday 19 May 2017! For more information, visit www.walk.com.au

Some fantastic results for Tootgarook PS at yesterdays District X-Country event. All 

competitors who finished in the top 10 will move on to the next stage of competition (Division 

X-Country). Congratulations to the following students:  

 

7th - Ingka Mears 

10th - Hazel Read 

3rd - Jack Sterling 

4th - Emmie Li Moylan 

 

Every student who participated did a great job and  were all extremely well behaved. Thanks 

again to Miss McGhee and Mrs Burns for helping out with the school marquee setup as well 

as getting the kids organised on the day. 

BOOKFAIR  
 

Visit our school Library between Friday 19th May & 
Thursday 25th May to view many exciting books 

available for purchase. 
The Library will be open after school until 4.00pm 

and before school 8.45am ς 9.00am. 
I am happy to open the Library for parents to view 
books at a mutually convenient time. As per usual 

EFTPOS will be available.  
See you soon. 



 

      

EASTBOURNE VACATION CARE 

PROGRAM 

Monday 3rd July 2017 to Friday 14th 
July 2017 

Eastbourne Primary School will conduct a Vacation 
Care Service during the forthcoming school holidays. 
If you would like to enrol your children in the Holiday 
Program ς please take note of the following:- 

1. Bookings will be taken until Friday 19th June 
2017.   

2. Cost is $50.00 per child per day inclusive.  If 
you are eligible for a Centre-Link Child Care 
Rebate, this will continue to apply.  As has been 
the case in the past, once the relevant 
calculations have been done taking your 
Centrelink rebate into account, you will only 
need to pay the balance owing. 
If you do not currently receive a Centrelink 
Childcare Rebate and are unsure as to your 
eligibility ς please contact Centrelink direct on 
136 150.  

3. Eastbourne Primary School has an EFTPOS 
facility, phone payments or direct payment into 
ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ ōŀƴƪ ŀŎŎƻǳƴǘ ŦƻǊ ŀƴȅ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ǿƘƻ 
wish to use this method of payment. 

4. Activities include excursion to Sorrento 
Cinema and Park and Mornington Inflatable 
World and lots more. 

Forms are available from the school by phoning 5986 
4884  or collecting them from the school office:- 

 

Thankyou 

 

 

ATTENTION HEALTH CARE CARD OR 

PENSION CARD HOLDERS 
The Department of Educ ation + Training again this 

year offering the Camps, Sports and Excursions 

Fund of $125 per child  which is to be used 

tow ards school camps, sports and excursions.   

 CSEF eligibility will be subject to the parent/legal 

guardianõs Centrelink Health Care Card (HCC) or 

Pension Card being eligible on 30th January  and 

successfully validated with Centrelink .  

 

Application forms ar e available from 

the school office ð the school needs to 

receive the application no later than 

30th June 2017 .  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Drums Lessons available  

$16 per lesson  

in School hours each  

Thursday  

 

      Please see Mrs Young for more 

details.  
 


